Invitation to Participate in Our Composting
Service

Dear [Tenant's Name],

We are excited to announce the launch of our new Composting Service, aimed at reducing waste
and promoting sustainability within our community.

Your participation in this initiative will not only help minimize landfill waste but also enrich our
local environment. By joining the composting program, you can contribute to a greener planet
while enjoying the benefits of nutrient-rich compost for your personal gardening projects.

To sign up for the Composting Service, please fill out the attached form and return it by [RSVP
Date]. If you have any questions or would like more information, feel free to reach out to us at
[Contact Information].

Thank you for considering this opportunity to make a positive impact in our community!
Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Title/Organization]



